



DATE:  July 17th, 2024
TO: 	All Bidders
RFP 24-001 Uniform and Related Services

ADDENDUM #1 TO RFP 24-001

Skagit Transit is issuing this Addendum No. 1 to RFP 24 - 001 address the following:
We are issuing this Addendum to inform you that the submission date for RFP 24-001 for Uniform and Related Services has been changed. The new submission deadline is now July 25th 2024, extended from the original deadline of July 5th 2024.
Skagit Transit appreciates your understanding and cooperation regarding this change. Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us at Procurement@Skagittransit.org
Thank you for your attention to this matter.

END OF ADDENDUM #1 




